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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone to 

the 10th Annual International Talent Acquisition Center (In-TAC) National Virtual 

Career Expo. 

As our province and country move forward with recovery, getting folks back to work 

and filling critical positions will continue to be a priority. I appreciate In-TAC’s 

commitment to connecting Canadians and individuals who would like to work in this 

country with job creators, and to helping employers access the talent they need to 

grow and thrive in a post-pandemic economy.  

I appreciate the hard work of all those who make this expo possible. Best wishes for 

a successful event. 
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